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Just a quick comment on the proposed boundary between Ballincollig and the Bandon Road.
The map shows the line moving from the Curraheen road across fields to arrive at Maher’s Lane.

A more logical route that would not divide Ballinora is to continue on the Curraheen Road and head
South at Marymount to Maher’s lane. This lessens the impact on the community’s
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